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Annual	Tree	Lighting	
The	Los	Osos	Baywood	Park	Chamber	of	Commerce	did	continue	the	annual	tradition	of	having		
a	Christmas	Tree	at	the	corner	of	Los	Osos	Valley	Road	and	Palisades	Avenue	adjacent	to	our	
community’s	Red	Barn.	You	can	check	out	a	video	of	the	scaled	down	set-up	on	the	Chamber's	
Facebook	page.	We	hope	to	have	an	in-person	event	in	2021,	with	a	return	to	inviting	the	whole	
community	to	join	us!	
	

Light	Up	Los	Osos!	
There	were	48	entries	to	the	lighting	contest	open	to	both	homes	and	businesses	for	this	first	time	
event.	The	popularity	of	this	event	will	bring	it	back	next	year!	
	

	
 

66-Year	Chamber	Anniversary	Celebration,	Citizen	of	the	Year,		
Business	of	the	Year,	Volunteer	of	the	Year	&	Installation	of	Chamber	Officers,	

All	online	in	January,	2021	

Plans	for	this	are	in	progress	for	a	January	celebration.	Check	out	our	Facebook	page	for	more	
information	as	it	becomes	available	-	www.facebook.com/lobpchamber	

Los Osos/Baywood Park   2020 Membership Directory 
Always Available Online  

You can check out the digital flip book version to read about our local history, 
businesses and organizations, like the LOCSD on page 16, online now! 

https://view.flipdocs.com/?ID=10004308_397554#1 



 
 Did you know that you can join the Los Osos/Baywood Park Chamber as 

an individual, you don't need to own a business?  
Learn more on the link below.  

On the Membership Level pull down menu, select Individual: 
 

https://lobpchamber.org/join-the-chamber/ 
 

The Chamber wishes to say THANK YOU to everyone  
who gave us their support in 2020! 

and 
BEST WISHES to all for a much better 2021! 


